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Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you kindly convene a special meeting of the Permanent Council for February 1, 2005 at 11:00 a.m. to welcome Mr. José Miguel Insulza, Minister of the Interior of Chile and candidate for the post of Secretary General of the Organization of American States.


On that occasion, Minister Insulza will describe his vision of the OAS to the distinguished permanent representatives of the member states.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Esteban Tomic Errázuriz


Ambassador

His Excellency

Ambassador Manuel María Cáceres Cardozo

Chair of the Permanent Council

Permanent Representative of Paraguay

  to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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